
This document shows Leigh Parish Council communication in regard to the Forstall, demonstrating its 

objection to the land being sold. SDC have replied to Cllr Silander emails but not Leigh PC or WKHA 

emails. Leigh PC relied on the representation of their District Councillor to present their view.  

 

Email 1: Council notification to Leigh PC the land is recommended for sale. 

 

 

 

Email 2: PC email to SDC, sent as a reply to the notification of the land sale, rather than as the PC 

stance if being consulted on how to utilize the land. 

 

Email 3: PC email to Cllr Silander, confirming the verbal conversations that the PC does have an 

objection to the land being 1) sold at all and 2) auctioned to the highest bidder. Also note the offer to 

cover maintenance costs, as raised by Cllr Silander at Cabinet.  






